
 
Friday 5th July 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers of Ecclesall Primary School, 

On Friday 12th July 1.30pm-3pm, EYFS and KS1 (Y1-Y2 children) will have their Sports day 
afternoon in Ecclesall Primary school grounds. Please collect your child from their classroom doors 
afterwards from 3pm. 
 
On Tuesday 18th July 9am-12pm, KS2 children (Y3-Y6) ) will have their Sports day morning at 
High Storrs field on Tuesday 18th July from 9.00a.m-12pm (in the area closest to Ringinglow 
Road) to undertake their events.  Please meet us up at the field. Unfortunately, as usual, due to 
safeguarding reasons, Ecclesall parents and carers will not be able to access the toilets in High 
Storrs School. 
 
Each class will be part of an EPS team and each team’s points will be combined at the end of the 
day, in order to bring a sense of community to the event. Children can wear their team’s colour for 
the day (EYFS can just wear PE kits).  
Please see below the colour of your child’s team: 
 
 Blue (Ennis-Hill) Red (Peaty) White (Storey) 

EYFS  Polars Pandas Koalas 
Y1  Dolphins Blue Whales Seals 
Y2  Lions Tigers Panthers 
Y3  Foxes Hedgehogs Squirrels 
Y4  Owls Eagles Hawks 
Y5  Stingrays Seahorses Starfish 
Y6  Stanage Edale Padley 

 
 
Please provide your child with a drink and if necessary, a sun hat and sun cream. In the event of 
inclement weather, we will take a final decision on whether or not to run Sports Day on the 
morning of the event. 
 
We hope we can provide a fun and co-operative event where children can celebrate their sporting 
achievements and feel part of a team, while building resilience. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr Fretter, Mr Stedman and Mrs Evans 
 
PE Leads 


